
 
West Amwell Historic Preservation Committee Meeting 

West Amwell Municipal Building 
150 Rocktown-Lambertville Road 

March 9, 2021:  7:00 pm 
 

Minutes 

 

Attendance:  Peter Buchsbaum, Paul Cronce, Betty Jane Hunt, Martha Shea, Linda Weber and 
Lucas Lyons (Township Committee Liaison)                                                       

1.  Approval of Minutes of January 9, 2021 minutes—m/s, approved 
 

2.  Correspondence—none 
 

3. Old Photo Identification-update 
Nothing new to report.  This is an on-going project.    
 

4.  WW  II Veterans Memorial Sign and Rededication-update 
Draft wording for the signage was reviewed and approved.  Linda requested that Paul 
and Martha take the lead on getting signage framed and installed inside the Honor Roll.  
Rededication of the Honor Roll is on hold.  It may be part of the 175th Anniversary 
events.        
 

5.  175th Township Anniversary Celebration 
Committee met Saturday, January 9, 2021.  Committee to be co-chaired by Mark 
Valente and Betty Jane Hunt.  The Historic Preservation Committee discussed a possible 
self-guided historic tour in the fall to mark anniversary.         
  

6. Other business (open agenda items) 
Committee updated Lucas Lyons (Township Liaison) on our various projects, both past 
and present.  
 

7.  Next Meeting date—April 13, 2021 at 7:00 pm  

 

The meeting adjourned at 8:30 p.m. 


